From: Arndt, Meagan

Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 3:25 PM
To: Schiewe, Kasey
Subject: FW: Protect my privacy: Pass HB 1888

Response for HB 1888.

From: Hunt, Sen. Sam <Sam.Hunt@Ileg.wa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 5:16 AM

To: Arndt, Meagan <Meagan.Arndt@leg.wa.gov>
Subject: FW: Protect my privacy: Pass HB 1888

. thanks for your email. Itis unfortunate that the right wing Freedom Foundation is using employees’ information
in its anti-union campaign. State employees deserve to have some privacy protections, and allowing birth dates to be
public information goes a step too far. My goal is to deal with this issue early in the 2020 session by protecting employee
birthdates from public disclosure.

From: [

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 5:28 PM
To: Hunt, Sen. Sam <Sam.Hunt@leg.wa.gov>
Subject: Protect my privacy: Pass HB 1888

Dear Senator Hunt,

The Supreme Court recently ruled that current law requires public schools and colleges to release the birthdates of their
employees. As an educator, | am extremely concerned about my personal information being made public this way,
which is an invasion of my privacy and a potential threat to my safety.

Please pass House Bill 1888, which would close this loophole in the Public Records Act, and which would help protect the
privacy and safety of school employees and other public workers.

Sincerely,
]
I
I VA
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